Jeff Watson

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 3:57 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-11-00024 Otte

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Jeff,

| also have questions on this one. It appears that the proposed project will have a lot line going through the area where
the house, well site and drainfield might be. | need a better site plan showing the location of the well and on-site
sewage system in relation to the proposed lot line. Can the applicant provide this?

Thank you.

Holly

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 11:47 AM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan
Subject: BL-11-00024 Otte

BL-11-00024 Otte

Christina, Holly, and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Pearl

Fllensburg WA 08926

jeff-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbhdac24bb8719d004al4



